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The seventh transnational call for networks  

Working to Improve Surveillance 

Surveillance networks are essential to monitor the threat of AMR and guide public health 

policy. The JPIAMR call for networks aims to create networks to enhance resource alignment 

and efforts in the field of AMR surveillance. 

In partnership with ten member countries; Belgium, France, Germany, Ireland, Italy, 

Netherlands, Norway, Spain, Sweden, and the United Kingdom, JPIAMR is launching the 

seventh joint call for transnational networks. The total budget of the call is                         

approximately € 1.1 million.  

This network call “Working to Improve Surveillance” aims to create networks to enhance 

resource alignment and efforts in the field of AMR surveillance. Surveillance is a prerequisite 

for assessing the success of AMR stewardship measures, infection prevention and control, 

and the effectiveness of new therapeutic and diagnostic options. The overarching goal of 

JPIAMR research on surveillance is to standardise, improve and extend surveillance systems 

on antibiotic use and on AMR in humans, animals, food, and the larger environment. 

In this network call up to 21 networks will be funded with up to € 50 000 each to maximise 

existing and future efforts to combat AMR by pushing forward new ideas in AMR 

surveillance. Note that JPIAMR networks calls do not fund research projects. 

Call procedure 

The Network Call on Surveillance 2018 has a one-step procedure. The final funding decision 

will be announced in September / October 2018. 

Deadline 

The proposal submission deadline is June 12th, 2018, (14.00h CET). 

 

The Network Call Secretariat and National Points of Contact 

The Network Call on Surveillance is hosted by the Swedish Research Council. All questions 

about the call should be sent to: maria.starborg@vr.se. For more detailed information of the 

call, please visit: www.jpiamr.eu.  

About: The Joint Programming Initiative on Antimicrobial Resistance, JPIAMR, coordinates national programmes, 

funding and supports collaborative action for filling knowledge gaps on AMR with a one health approach. Today, 

27 nations, from four continents, are members of JPIAMR. More than 300 research groups have received funding 

from JPIAMR. Since its launch in 2011 JPIAMR has coordinated total budget of € 65 million. The JPIAMR 

Secretariat is hosted by the Swedish Research Council. 
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